
 

Prayer 
Dear Lord, 
 
As we adopt our new Christian Values, help us to remember that, following them, will 
help us all to be the way you want us to be. 
 
In Persevering, we know we should never give up; Service means we should always try 
to help others; Trust means we can put our faith in you; Courage means we can be 
brave enough to stand up for what’s right; Hope means that we can always be 
optimistic about the future; Love reminds us how wonderful it is to love and be loved; 
and Joy reminds us of all the wonderful things you have given to us and continue to 
give to us so we can live a happy and fulfilled life. 
Amen 
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 Nursery   Margot 

     

Reception  Luna  Everley          

        

Year One   April  Henry   

      

Year Two  Cassie       

    

Year Three Bronte  Alice    

          

Year Four Henry  Robert   

          

Year Five  Amy   Saffron   

       

Year Six  Millie  Louie    

WINNING HOUSE THIS WEEK 

  DOUGLAS 
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Phonics and Early Reading Meeting for 
Parents 
 
We have just started a new Phonics programme for 
children in Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 and we would love to tell you more 
about it.  
 
Please come along on Monday 30

th
 September at 6 pm to hear how the 

programme works and how you can support your child at home. 

Nursery 

 
This week Little Explorers have been thinking about colours and 
rainbows. They have enjoyed painting rainbows and drawing them 
with chalks outside. They've also had a fun colour hunt and a PE 
session dancing with the coloured ribbons.  

Harvest 
 

You are warmly invited to join us for our annual Harvest 
Service at 9.30 am on Thursday 26

th
 September at St. 

Mary's Church. In the event of rain, we will hold the 
Service in the school hall at 9.05 am.   
 
We would be really grateful if you could provide your child 
with a small, non-perishable Harvest gift to present at Church 
- dried pasta, rice or tinned goods such as soup, baked 
beans, etc are the most suitable (and easiest to carry!) 
 
Thank you so much in advance and we look forward to 
seeing you there! 



Year 6 Forest School 

Y6 had great fun out in Forest School 

yesterday. They made bread dough and 

cooked it over the camp fire. Apparently it 

was the best bread they’d ever tasted—        

“even better than Warburtons!” 

 



Christian Values 

 

We have been reviewing our Christian Values recently and, with the 

input of all the children and help from Father Jordan, we have decided 

on seven new values to take us forward. 

We have also selected a Bible reading to help underpin each value. 

Whilst we were considering our Values, it also made us think about our over-arching Vision for our 

school and the children in it. Without warning, one of our favourite Bible quotes flew into mind and 

seemed to sum us up perfectly: 

 

‘I came to give life—life in all its fullness.’  John 10:10 

 

What we most wish for all the children at St. Mary’s is that they will enjoy a wealth of different 

experiences and opportunities whilst here, preparing them for a rich and fulfilling life when they 

leave us. The quote from John 10 seemed so apt and so we are now adopting it as our school 

Bible quote. 

 

The Value to accompany this quote is JOY—something we wish for every single member of our 

school community. 

 

Autumn 1  Perseverance  “ I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.” 

Philippians 4:13 

Autumn 2  Service “Each of you should use whatever gift you have received 

to serve others…”    I Peter 4:10 

Spring 1 Trust “Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on 

your own understanding; in all your ways submit to him, 

and he will make your paths straight.”   Proverbs 3 : 5-6 

Spring 2 Courage “Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be 

discouraged, for the Lord your God will be with you 

wherever you go.”   Joshua 1:9  

Summer 1 Hope “…but those who hope in the Lord will renew their 

strength. They will soar on wings like eagles, they will run 

and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint.”    

Isaiah 40:31  

Summer 2 Love “Do everything in love.”    1 Corinthians 16:14  

All year round Joy “I came to give life—life in all its fullness.”  John 10:10 



Upcoming Dates 
 
 
Tuesday 24th September  All Day   School Council Elections 
 
Tuesday 24th September  9.10am   Open the Book Worship 
          Eccleston Methodist Church 
 
 
Wednesday 25th September 4.00pm   Y6 Girls’ Football —Parklands 
 
Thursday 26th September  9.30am   Harvest Service in Church  
           (Please join us) 

 
Thursday 26th September  4.00pm    Y6 Boys’ Football—Holy Cross 
 
Friday 27th September  9.00am   Start of the Day Activity Y6 
          (Please Join Us) 

 
Monday 30th September  6.00pm   Phonics Meeting for Parents 
 
 
Thursday 3rd October    4.00pm   Y6 Boys Football —Holy Cross 
 
Friday 4th October   9.00am   Start of the Day Activity—Y5 
          (Please Join Us) 

 
Tuesday 8th October   3.30pm   PTFA AGM (Please Join Us) 
 
Wednesday 9th October  8.00am   Judo Club 
 
Wednesday 9th October  8.30am   Y5&Y6 Trip to Westholme School 
 
Thursday 10th October  3.30pm   School Open Evening 
 
Friday 11th October   9.00am   Start of the Day Activity—Y4 
          (Please Join Us) 
 
 

Sports and Social Clubs  
             
Monday    Guitar Lessons KS2              Lunchtime 

Tuesday    Futsal After School Club     3.20-4.20pm 

Tuesday    Choir        3.20-4.15pm 

Wednesday   Spanish Club-All Years     8.00-8.45am 

Wednesday   Judo Club-KS2       8.00-8.45am 

Thursday    Girls Football After School Club    3.20-4.20pm 

Friday    Brass Club       3.20-4.15pm 



Lunchtime 

Welfare Vacancy 

 

We have a vacancy for a lunchtime 

welfare assistant. 

If you or someone you know would 

like to be part of our friendly team, 

please phone or call into the school 

office for more information. 

Spanish Club 

There will be no Spanish club on Wednesday 23rd October.  This 

lesson has been rescheduled and will now take place on the 18th 

December. 



   St Mary’s School Open Days 
 
 
 
 

You are warmly invited to visit our school on the following days:- 
 
 Thursday 10th October     4.30pm to 6.00pm 
 
 Friday 8th November        9.30am to 11.00am 
 
 Tuesday 3rd December  1.30pm to 3.00pm 
 
The evening session (10th October) will be an opportunity to see the school 
environment and talk with staff and governors. 
 
In addition, during the following two sessions (8th November and 3rd 
December)  you will be able to visit each of our classrooms whilst lessons are  
in progress and speak, not only to staff, but to the pupils too. 
 
Staff and governors will be on hand to guide you around and answer any 
queries you may have.  Mrs Birchall, our headteacher, will also be available to 
speak to you should you have anything you wish to discuss. 
 
We believe our school is a very special place where children are happy 
in their learning and have a full range of activities to enjoy. 




